
Boone County (shaded, at the top of the map) 
is where Ralph Ewing settled about 1855. 
Information found in the genealogy section of the 
library in Belvidere, Illinois, helped to locate the family 
graves in Cherry Valley cemetery. The courthouse in 
Belvidere has probate records and land records where 
additional information may be found regarding Ralph’s will 
and his property in Flora Township, near Cherry Valley. 


